
Howard Brown - NOAA Federal


From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal


Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2019 7:10 AM


To: Meredith, Lauren


Subject: Re: April 25 ROC on LTO Update Meeting


Attachments: NMFS_ROC_Udatte_WIIN_04252019.pdf.pptx


Good morning Meredith,


I am going to be giving a brief BiOp update using the attached presentation. Can you distribute this to the


invitees?


Thank you!


Howard


On Mon, Apr 15, 2019 at 4:43 PM Meredith, Lauren <lmeredith@usbr.gov> wrote:


Good afternoon,


We are preparing for the April 25 ROC on LTO update meeting and wanted to make sure the attached


agenda looks acceptable to you both. Are you or someone from your offices available to provide a


biological opinion update that morning?


We will have a webex/conference line and can print any materials you'd like for the meeting. Let me know


if there's anything I can do to help support.


Thank you,


--

Lauren Meredith


Public Affairs | Mid-Pacific Region


Bureau of Reclamation


2800 Cottage Way


Sacramento, CA 95825


91 6-978-511 2


lmeredith@usbr.gov


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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